Faculty Advisors and Department Staff,

The Academic Advising Center (AAC) and the Office of Student Success have
partnered together to help our probation students this year by offering
students on probation a success coaching session in place of the previous
workshop and intensive advising session requirements. The new probation
advising process requires a student to meet with a "peer coach" to discuss
the terms of their academic standing and identify several strategies for
improving their academic performance.

As part of this new program, there is no longer an "intensive advising form"
that advisors of students on probation need to complete. However, students
must still meet with an advisor regarding spring registration, and advisors
should continue to stress to the student the implications of academic
probation when advising students for the next semester.

Once a student has met with a peer coach, the AAC removes the
student’s probation hold. The advisor, however, must still remove the
registration hold. (Note: If the student does not meet with a peer coach
by November 4th, the student will forfeit the peer coach option, and will
have to attend a Probation Workshop or an Online Probation Tutorial
presented by the AAC in order to have the probation hold lifted.)

More information on the peer coaching program for students on
Academic Probation can be found at:

http://uca.edu/studentsuccess/academic-coaching/

Thank you,
Leigh Ann

Leigh Ann DenHartog M.Ed.

Director of Academic Advising Center: Harrin Hall 106
Work: 501-450-5160



